
CITY OF CUPERTINO 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

APPLICATION NUMBER SPA-2008-01 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that at its meeting of Tuesday, December 2, 2008, the 

Cupertino City Council will consider proposed amendments to the draft  

Heart of the City Specific Plan. The Heart of the City Specific Plan provides development 

guidelines for the area that spans the Stevens Creek Boulevard Corridor generally 

between Highway 85 and the eastern City limits near Lawrence Expressway. The 

amendments are intended to achieve conformance with the changes adopted for this area 

in the City’s 2005 General Plan. Council will meet at 6:45 p.m., Council Chamber, 

Community Hall, 10350 Torre Avenue, Cupertino, California.  Interested parties are 

invited to attend and be heard. If you wish to challenge the City Council's action in court, 

you may be limited to raising only those issues you or someone else raised at the public 

hearing described in this notice, or in written correspondence delivered to the City of 

Cupertino City Hall at, or prior to, the public hearing. 

 

/KIMBERLY SMITH/ 

CITY CLERK  

PUBLISH 11/19/08 

 

 


